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The Week Ahead 

Upcoming Events 

 

Sept 30 – Non-Instructional Day 

Sept 30 – Dry Grad Boat Cruise 

October 1 – Clubs Fair 

October 2 – Grade 12 Parent Night, 6:00 pm 

October 3 – Grade 8 Pancake Breakfast, 7:30 am 

 

 

 

 Field Trips 

   

 

 

Date Time Teacher Destination 

September 24, 2019 10:00 am - 1:30 pm Ms. Porter Vancouver Art Gallery 

September 25, 2019 11:15 am - 3:30 pm Ms. Stusiak Simon Fraser University  Surrey  Campus 

Monday, September 23, 2019 
Flex Day:  early dismissal at 1:33 pm 

PAC Meeting: 7:00 pm 

Tuesday, September 24, 2019 
Grade 8 Retreat 

All Candidates Debate 

Wednesday, September 25, 2019 Grade 8 Retreat 

Thursday, September 26, 2019 Grade 8 Retreat 

Friday, September 27, 2019 
Orange Shirt Day 
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This Week at Fleetwood Park - Principal’s Message: September 16-20  

 

Good morning Dragons, 

 

It is Thursday morning at Fleetwood Park Secondary as we experience another week of learning, community building 
and celebration. 

 

On Monday our Aboriginal Team met to begin planning for the year and discussed the many ways that we are able to 
support First Peoples Principles of Learning across our curriculum and provide support for our Aboriginal students.  
This is important work and aligns with the first goal of our School Plan.  We are looking forward to raising awareness of 
Aboriginal Education with Orange Shirt day on Friday, September 27

th
.  Everyone is encouraged to wear orange and 

participate in the lunch time activities. 

 

We held our first Department Head meeting of the year on Monday afternoon.  Department Heads described their de-
partment’s “start-ups” and their systems of orientation for new staff.  This support, collaboration and guidance is a great 
strength of the Fleetwood Park staff and directly contributes to the positive culture that we all enjoy.  My thanks to all 
staff members for your part in welcoming our newest Dragon colleagues to our school. 

 

On Monday evening we hosted the Scholarship Information Presentation with guest speakers from “Grant Me”.  Many 
parents and students attended to learn about the scholarship application process.  Thank you to Mr. Johnson for organ-
izing this event.  Parents/guardians are reminded that Mr. Johnson has created a very helpful website, Fleetwood Park 
Scholarships,  that lists and describes the many scholarship opportunities that are available and the resources that help 
to support the process.   
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Tuesday was Photo Day at Fleetwood Park!  It was a busy day of smiles for all our students and staff.  Photos will be 
used to create Student Cards and will be included in our Yearbook.  Students are reminded that photo packages may 
be ordered online through www.artona.com  Photo Retake day is scheduled on October 16

th
. 

 

 

 

 

Great thanks to Mr. McLoughlin and Ms. Park for hosting our English Language Learners Parent Information evening 
on Tuesday night.  Although the weather was horrid that evening, we had a good turn-out of parents and students.   
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On Wednesday afternoon the rain clouds parted, and the sun came out!  It was perfect timing with wonderful conditions 
for our annual Terry Fox Run/Walk.  With a lovely afternoon of blue skies and sunshine, students and staff completed 
the 3km route and raised funds for the Terry Fox Foundation.  After our walk/run, we enjoyed hotdogs prepared by our 
Athletics Department.  It was a fantastic afternoon of school spirit, exercise and support of a very important cause.  I 
would like to thank Mr. Heggie for your leadership in coordinating the event, our Student Council for all your work, and 
our many student volunteers who helped make the afternoon possible.  Also, great thanks to all of our staff chefs who 
provided a much appreciated snack!  Dragon Pride in action! 
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Top finishers per grade were as follows, please give them a high five 
when you see them in class or in the halls! 

 

Grade 8: Katie Fujak & Yoshi Peters 

Grade 9: Klera Ramilo & Tony Qi  

Grade 10: Vivianna Li (top female) & Oliver Laver (top male) 

Grade 11: Yusra Maher & Jaewon Han 

Grade 12: Arianne Miriam & Balakshan Sidhu and Sawyer McNamara 
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On Thursday morning we met with our Health and Safety Committee for our inaugural meeting of the year.  This is an-
other very important process in our school community.  Thank you to all members of this year’s committee.  All staff are 
reminded that you are welcome to join us, and/or seek guidance and support from any committee member regarding 
Health and Safety items.  We will be holding our first Evacuation Drill very shortly.  Details to follow. 

 

This week our students have been learning to play Volleyball in Physical Health Education class. 
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“Building Successful Futures”  

 

This week our Fleetwood Park Culinary Café opened for lunch service.  This amazing program is taught by Chef Crema 
and supported by Culinary Assistant Barbosa.  It is a huge part of our school community and offers our Senior students 
the chance to develop life-long culinary skills. 

 

 

 

Next week Fleetwood Park will be hosting our annual Grade 8 Retreat.  This is always a highlight for grade 8 students; 
and a powerful learning and team-building experience.   

 

Have a great Friday and enjoy your weekend.  The 2019-20 school year at Fleetwood Park is up and running, and all of 
us are very fortunate to be Dragons! 

 

Ken 
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Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all students 

are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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